
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  July 16, 2018 
 
To:  Pastors and Administrators 
 
From: Wilton D. Gregory, Archbishop of Atlanta 
 
Re:  2018 Planning Interviews 

           
 
I am pleased to announce that, at my request, Peter Faletti has agreed to 
return to the archdiocese to conduct the 2018 Planning Interviews.  
 
As has been our custom every two to three years since 2007, Peter and Jenny 
Miles will meet with all pastors and administrators again this fall – the fifth 
round of these important and meaningful conversations. 
 
The process will be similar to that used in the 2007, 2010, 2012, and 2015 
interviews: 
 

• Each interview will be scheduled for one hour. 
• Fourteen sites will be used to minimize driving time. 
• Jenny will contact you to schedule a time, date and location that best 

fits your schedule. 
• In early September, you will receive a letter confirming the time and 

place of your interview, along with other details. 
• Interviews will be conducted September 24 - October 25, 2018. 

 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact Jenny Miles, Planning 
Analyst, at jmiles@archatl.com or 404-920-7852. 
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